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Dear Stuart
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 1 May 2015 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

s ‘'acopy of all information (reports, studies, memos and emails etc) on the proposed works to the
intersection of SH1 and SH26’

On 6 May 2015, you confirmed that you would refine your request in the first instance to the Resolve
Group's 2008 report titled ‘Contract no TNZ 2/03-01 1/501 - Hillcrest & Morrinsville Road Intersection
Improvements Scheme Assessment Report’.

The following document falls within the scope of your request and is attached:

* Attachment 1: ‘Contract no TNZ 2/03-011/501 - Hillcrest & Morrinsville Road Intersection
improvements Scheme Assessment Report’ (2008).

Certain information has been withheld from the document under:

»  section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act 1982. This section allows for the withholding of
information protect the privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons.

With respect to the information that has been withheld, | do not consider there are any other factors
which would render it desirable, in the public interest, to make the information available.

Under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, you have the right to apply to an Ombudsman
for an investigation and review of the decision to withhold this information. The address is:

Office of the Ombudsmen
PO Box 10152
Wellington



If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Alison Keehan,
Senior Project Manager by email to alison.keehan@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (07) 958 7222.

Yours sincerely

#,

Kaye Clark
Highway Manager, Hamilton
For Chief Executive



